
 

Friday 6th June 2025 
 

 

 

 

Re: Crucial Crew 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

On Monday 7th July, the Y6 year group has been invited to attend this year’s ‘Crucial 
Crew’ activities at the new Lifewise Centre, Rotherham.  
 
The course, run by members of South Yorkshire Police, deals with many different aspects of 
citizenship and safety (road safety, stranger danger, internet safety, coping with peer group 
pressure etc) and involves various group tasks and role-play scenarios. It provides an 

excellent opportunity for the children to develop their personal and social skills, and 
compliments our citizenship programme within school.  
 
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 8.30am so children will need to arrive at 8:20am to 

register. The session finishes at 2.30pm and we will return for the end of the school day. The 

children will need to bring a packed lunch and drink {no nuts}.  
 
 

School uniform will be required to be worn and appropriate clothing (it can be cold in the 
warehouse setting).  
 

The cost will be £10.05  
Please log on to Parentpay to make payment.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 Y6 Team 


